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Warragul & District Specialist School Newsletter  
 

Term 1 Issue 2,  
Tuesday 14th February, 2017 

Dear Students & Families,Dear Students & Families,Dear Students & Families,    

If you havenõt already done so, you should soon receive your childõs 

individual timetable. Many students will be accessing a number of 

classes and programs which are different from their homegroup. 

This ensures that your childõs program is tailored to their individual 

needs and goals. If you have any queries concerning your childõs 

program please contact your childõs teacher. 

Some families may have already been approached to attend a 

Student Support Group Meeting (SSG). These are important 

meetings where you and your childõs teacher plan educational goals 

for the year. When thinking about your childõs goals please consider 

what you would like them to be able to do in adulthood and what 

they need to learn next to achieve this long term dream.  

Please consider getting your child registered with DHS - Disability 

Information and Support. This program provides you or your child 

access to a range of services now and into the future. To get 

registered you will be asked what services you require at this time. 

Many of our parents access supports such as respite and supporting 

a childõs emotions. Once registered, your child can ask for 

assistance through-out their life. With the National Disability 

Insurance Scheme (NDIS) being rolled out throughout Australia, 

being registered with DHS may make getting services through the 

NDIS quicker. 

Each year nominations for School Councillors are sought. This year 

there are four parent positions to be filled. Please read the detailed 

information in todayõs newsletter and contact us if you are 

interested. Nominations are now open and close Monday, 

20 th February.  

Matt 
55 Burke Street (PO BOX 959) WARRAGUL VIC 3820  
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Room 5 have started to read to Jaxx on a Friday morning as part of our literacy program.  


